
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Waldo Village Board of Trustees 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Village of Waldo on May 
14, 2018, beginning at 5:30 PM at the Waldo Village Hall, 810 W. 2nd Street, to consider a proposed 10-
year update / addendum to the Waldo 2009 Coordination Plan. The purpose of the public hearing is to 
accept public comments on the proposed update. 
 
The Village of Waldo has proposed an addendum to the existing Coordination Plan that will 1) update 
basic demographic data per the 2010 U.S. Census and similar data sources; and 2) provide updated 
information regarding housing, transportation, utilities and community facilities, natural resources, 
economic data, and land use. 
 
The public may review a copy of the draft addendum at the Village Hall during regular Village Office 
hours. Interested parties may make arrangements with the Village Clerk to obtain a copy of the draft 
addendum. The addendum can also be viewed online at www.villageofwaldo.com 
 
Individuals who have additional questions about the update may contact the Village Clerk at 920-528-
8121 or clerk@villageofwaldo.com or Kevin Struck, UW-Extension Sheboygan County, at 920-459-5900 
or kevin.struck@ces.uwex.edu. 
 
During the Public Hearing, the public is invited to speak on the proposed addendum. Written comments 
may be submitted to the Village Clerk until 4:00 PM on May 14, 2018 and shall become part of the 
record. The Public Hearing shall be closed when all interested parties in attendance have had an 
opportunity to offer comment. 
 
After the close of the Public Hearing, meetings of the Village of Waldo Plan Commission and Board of 
Trustees shall be held and the addendum shall be addressed per the agendas. 
 
Respectfully submitted by clerk, Michelle Brecht 
 
 
 


